
We would like to welcome our pupils, students, Staff members and everyone within our BSL
Community to the final term of the 2022/23 academic year. The previous term was full of
enriching events and activities and we look forward to this new term with a fresh burst of
energy. 

A warm welcome to Term 3

Opening Assembly
The term started off with a secondary Assembly where Mr. Fairlie, the Head of Secondary,
took the students through the PSHE topic for the day and also handed out certificates for
merits and achievements gained in the course of the previous term.  

Our Head of School, Mrs. Minnigin, reminded students of expectations as well as key and
important information regarding the term ahead.



In the last week of last term, our Year 10 students visited the RODIS
factory in Lomé where they had a comprehensive tour of the
premises, with a particular focus on the plastics department.

A VISIT TO RODIS BY Y10

In the final few days leading to our spring break, BSL held its
Community Art Fair with displays of art work from BSL staff,
pupils, students and a few renowned artists. 

THE BSL COMMUNITY ART FAIR

One of the main events our students are beginning to look forward to
on the last day of school post covid-19, is the BSL's Got Talent
show. 

BSL'S GOT TALENT

Our special thanks to the management of RODIS, and to our
science department for putting this educational visit together.

A special feature this term was having the visually impaired students
from Maison d'Accueil Santa Maria. They played and sang to us and
were hosted afterwards by our Head of School and some Y11 & Y12
students.

The past term was no different as pupils and students danced,
mimed to music, and shared their talent with us all.

The fair, which ran for 2 consecutive days, turned out to be a
great success and was a display of great talent.

The fair was indeed a breath of fresh air. We look forward to
similar events in the near future!
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announcements & reminders

A NOTE TO OUR IGCSE AND IBDP EXAM CANDIDATES

ASAS REVAMPED WEBSITE LAUNCHED!

EXAM CANDIDATES IMPORTANT DATES

We could not be more proud of our  dear IBDP and IGCSE exam candidates for
how far they have come!

We know without a shadow of doubt that you are set to do well in the upcoming
exams. 

You have come this far overcoming different challenges. We wish you all every
success in your forthcoming examinations.

ASAs are set to begin next
week, Monday 24th April

Parents/Guardians are
reminded to please collect

your children by 4:15pm
prompt.

We are happy to announce 
 the launch of our revamped 

 BSL website!

Please visit:



https://www.bsl.tg/



Wednesday 26th April:





 Last day for Year 11 and Year 13 
 -Study leave

Friday 28th April
Theory exams start for both Year 11

and 13

Thursday 27th April 
Togo National Day – School Closed

Friday 28th April 

World Environment Day – Tree
Planting

Monday 1st May

Labour Day – School Closed
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